HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN

EXECUTIVE SESSION

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2012 – 10:45 P.M.

SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM

-------------------------------------------------------------

Moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to enter into Executive Session with Selectmen Troy Garron, Kim Roy and Michael Schleiff to discuss the fire chief’s contract:

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Michael J. Schleiff
	-
	Yes


FIRE CHIEF CONTRACT
Fire Chief Carrico’s contract with the town expires June 30, 2012 and he has formally requested to begin negotiations.  Seelig stated that the chief pretty much is requesting what is in his existing contract.  Garron has no problem meeting with him and will come back to the Board with the information.  Seelig will let Carrico know that Garron will be contacting him to set up a meeting.

Moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to come out of Executive Session at 10:50 p.m.:
	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Michael J. Schleiff
	-
	Yes


---------------------------------------------------

Troy E. Garron

Clerk

/pjm

